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From: Holm, Sam <SamHolm@packagingcorp.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 7:48 AM
To: Charlie Dietrich; Kris May; Andy Foxx
Subject: Additional Hauls

Charlie / Kris / Andy

We need to get more hauls out of here from the Mill and | want to know if/what the plan is from your side.

Most, if not all, of the dumpsters are full and dry and we are starting to put material on the ground so we need to figure
out how to get more loads removed from the mill.

Was hoping to speak with one of you this morning. Can one of you give me a call at 509-545-3313

Thanks.

Samuel Holm
C# 509-627-9155
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